Asalamu Alaikum
Dear Sisters and Brothers,
I hope all of you are safe and in good health.
The IAC Board will meet on June 14th to discuss the process of when and how to open the Masjid. We want to be clear that the IAC Board's top priorities are the safety and the health of our community members.  It has been difficult the last few weeks to be away from the mosque, but the situation we are in requires us to be patient and to be very careful in making the proper decisions to keep our community safe. 
We ask everyone to understand the situation and be patient.
Please stay safe and healthy,
IAC Board



